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Testimony

……………………………….

We are grateful that Sister Hanscom was able 
to accompany Brother Hanscom to the 
conference.  She had been greatly suffering 
from knee pain for several weeks prior to 
coming to Japan, some days barely being  able 
to get out of bed. Thankfully though, for the 
entire week that they were here, she was 
without pain and was able to walk without 
any assistance or the use of a wheelchair.  She 
was also able to stand and minister twice 
during the conference.  To God be the glory!

Healings

……………………………….

At the final service Brother Hanscom had a 
prayer line.  He asked that everyone go 
through the line.   One faithful brother has 
suffered for the last year from a serious heart 
condition.  The week following the 
conference he monitored his heart rate as 
usual and found it to be perfect each day.  He 
is continuing to gain  strength.   Another 
sister reported of being healed of fibroids.  

Corona Virus

……………………………….

The hall where the conference was held 
required the wearing of masks, temperature 
checks, hand sanitization, and social 
distanced seating.  In our last PIM letter we 
requested prayer that there would not be a 
Covid outbreak at the conference.  We are 
happy to report that we have not heard of any 
cases.   We are still wearing masks at church 
and in all public places, although the 
government has announced that masks are 
not required outdoors any longer.   

Happy  Thanksgiving  to  all  of  you,  our  faithful 
Partners  in  Missions  and  I  Am  Global  Donors.    
We  pray  God’s  abundant  blessings  on  you  and 
yours as we continue to serve in  Japan.


The five lakes 
surrounding Mt. Fuji  
were formed by lava 
flows which damned up 
rivers during Mt. Fuji’s 
many eruptions. One of 
the lakes, Kawaguchiko, 
(one of Brother Lucas’ 
favorite fishing spots) is 
shown in the foreground.

September  marked our  first  in-person Northern Region 
Conference  in  three  years.  Just  two months  before  the 
conference  the  scheduled  special  speaker  canceled.   It 
seemed impossible on such short notice to find another 
speaker,  but  miraculously,  Brother  and  Sister  Don 
Hanscom  were  able  to  rearrange  their  schedule,  book 
tickets, and obtain visas.  Glory to God!  The preaching 
and teaching were anointed and life changing.  At least five 
received the Holy Ghost.  

Top left:  Northern Region Director,  Seiken Yokoyama,  translating  for 
Brother Hanscom  Top right: Missionary Jason Lucas translating 
for Sister Hanscom   Bottom:  A wonderful altar service   
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